
 

 

 

 

 

Windermere Town 
(including Applethwaite Ward) 
 
Neighbourhood Policing Team 

Your next Neighbourhood Meeting is: 
 
Windermere Town Council, Broad Street 
 
25th January 2010 7pm – 8pm 
 
10th February 2010 7pm – 8pm 
(This includes the Safer Stronger Community 
meeting 6.00pm – 7.00pm.) 
 
22nd February 2010 7pm – 8pm 
       

Meet Your Local Officers 
PC 1794 
Rebecca Hunter 

Windermere Town 

PCSO 5144 
Sarah Blacow 

Windermere Town 

Sgt 316  
John Stephens 

Lakes Community 
Sergeant 

  PC 1794 PCSO 5144 SGT 316 

 

     
 Contact Us Your Priorities - What you told us 

 

  
Telephone: 0845 33 00 247 ext 4208 
In an Emergency dial 999 
Email: lakesNPT@cumbria.police.uk 
 
CrimeStoppers: 0800 555 111 

 
Recent community consultation has highlighted 
Dog Fouling and litter as your top priorities. 

 

 Your Priorities - What we did Crime In Your Area - Follow Up 
 

  
Windermere Town: 
 
A recent community survey highlighted dog fouling and 
litter as your top priority. Police Community Support 
Officer Sarah Blacow has been working in partnership 
with South Lakeland District Council to discourage a 
minority of dog owners from committing offences. This 
together with an advertising campaign appears to be 
having the desired effect. However if you continue to 
witness such offences please inform your community 
team whose details can be found above.  
 
On a separate note we continue to work with partners 
to provide diversionary activities for local youths 
thereby discouraging anti-social behaviour and 
encouraging positive behaviour. The younger 
members of the community get the chance to try 

 
CRIMEMAPPING: 
 
The community of Windermere continues to enjoy a low 
crime rate. 
 
Statistically, when comparing the last three months of 
2009 with the same period in 2008 there has been a 
67.5% decrease in crime within the Windermere town 
ward.   
 
In line with the ‘Policing Pledge’ we have been targeting 
resources to deal with local issues in your local area.  
The Christmas Respect campaign together with various 
youth initiatives has contributed towards a further 
reduction in anti-social behaviour by as much as 57.1% 
in the Windermere Applethwaite ward. 
 
Unfortunately there were five incidents of violence in the 

 



 

 

 

 

something new and positive to encourage interaction 
with the local neighbourhood policing team and 
partners. These activities include the ‘First Gear 
Program’ to encourage safe driving and Valentines 
Disco on the 12th February 2010 for local young people 
from the surrounding schools.                

 

Windermere Applethwaite Ward during December 
mainly connected to the night time economy. We are 
seeking to address these incidents by working with 
partners including the licensing trade and actively 
targeting resources. 
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